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Some of our youth members have graduated from high school and because of reasons such as 

schedule conflicts, have left our CPAC. We will miss them and their contributions to our team 

and community! As a group, we are anticipating the addition of new youth members who will 

be brought on soon to continue their great work.  

Members have noticed that there has been an increase in the number of youths smoking 

marijuana near Seaforth Elementary and Burnaby North Secondary. As a response, measures 

have been taken to address this issue.  

Some CPAC members are saying that citizens are still concerned about the central park death 

incident.    

 

 


